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Nicole Stratton Welcomed to Foster Swift as New Associate
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.

LANSING, Mich.— Michigan law firm Foster, Swift, Collins & Smith, P.C.

is delighted to announce new associate Nicole Stratton.

Stratton graduated from Michigan Technological University with honors

and received her law degree from Michigan State University Law

School. She worked as a summer associate at Foster Swift in the

summer of 2008.

Foster Swift pronounced Stratton as a new associate in the Lansing

office where she practices in Healthcare.


